

UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES CEBU

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

13 March 2020

MEMORANDUM NO.: CLDC-2020-055

TO

: ALL FACULTY

CC

: OVCAA; DEANS; OUR

FROM

: ATTY. LIZA D. CORRO Call lu

Chancellor, UP Cebu

SUBJECT

: ADDENDUM TO THE CLASS SUSPENSION MEMO OF UP CEBU

This is anent to the Memorandum No. CLDC 2020-054 dated 13 March 2020.

All faculty are enjoined to schedule all synchronous classes via zoom or other video conferencing platform, on Mondays, Tuesdays, or Wednesdays only during their regular class schedules.

Furthermore, you are directed not to give pen-and-paper examinations requiring students to physically come to school during the suspension period.

For your strict compliance.